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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for HB3916 provides that the State Board of Medical 

Licensure and Supervision of the State Board of Osteopathic Examiners cannot limit the number 

of physician assistants that an allopathic or osteopathic physician may delegate to or have 

practice agreements with, unless as part of a disciplinary action involving a allopathic or 

osteopathic physician.  

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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